Primary 2R Newsletter

Our Learning So Far...

We were very busy last term and look forward to learning lots more this term.

So far in maths we have been learning about numbers to 20 and addition to 20. We are trying very hard to learn strategies to help us with our mental maths and we aim to practise these at home!

Last term we learnt lots about functional writing and produced some fantastic pieces of writing which included a mix of diary entries, letters, instructions and personal stories. This term we are looking forward to getting creative with some imaginative story writing.

Barnaby bear helped us learn about our local environment and contrasting environments such as London, Orkney and Blackpool. He has had a fantastic time visiting everyone's homes and thanks you all for looking after him so well - he will be continuing his adventures in Blackburn this term.

We learnt lots about space and have included a picture of the fantastic constellations we made from mini marshmallows and toothpicks!

Coming up...

We are looking forward to starting our new topic on toys. This will help us learn about people in the past, events and societies. We hope you will help us find out about toys and how they have changed over the years. We will learn how toys work and develop our technology skills by designing and making our own toys.

Useful Information...

Gym days remain on a Monday and Thursday. Please ensure your child has a gym kit with them on both of these days.

Homework

Please see your child's blue homework jotter for a timetable which details when homework is issued and due.

Please allow your child to bring their reading bag every day. Your continued support is appreciated.

Assembly dates:

Joint P2B & P2R - 14th March Join us back in class after the assembly for a peek at our learning so far. We hope to see you there!

Links with école Concorde

Our school has been linked with a school in France. P2R have been learning lots of French in order to communicate with our new friends.

